
Hawk product labels will be getting a fresh new look very 
soon.  The new labels are designed to make it easier for  
you to do business. 

 
Key Changes: 

 Same great products, with a great new look 

 Color coordinated to easily pair system components 

 Easy-to-see side panel component identifiers 

 Simplified directions and mix ratios 
 
Additional Details: 
 

 All Hawk products will be converted to the new labels  
in the first quarter of 2020 

 New labels will be phased in over time 

 Transition begins as early as Feb 1, 2020 for  
some products 

 
 

DESIGNED FOR YOUR 
CONVENIENCE 

Easy-to-read  
component identifiers 

Color-coordinated  
system components 

Simplified directions 
and mix ratios 


